
 
The North Carolina Office of Strategic Partnerships (OSP) is hosting the 2023 Government 
Research Partnerships Learning Forum on Thursday, April 13. This all-day event will be held in 
person in the North Carolina Department of Natural and Cultural Resources 1st floor 
auditorium, 109 E. Jones, St., Raleigh, NC 27601. Registrants will receive details. 
 
The Learning Forum will be an opportunity to showcase and discuss examples of government-
research and government-philanthropy partnerships and to workshop aspects of partnership 
development, launch, and execution.  
 
Registration is free, but space is limited. 
 

Click here to register  

 
Following registration, you will receive a calendar hold.  
 
Please share this with others who may be interested. If you have questions, contact 
partnerships@osbm.nc.gov. 
 

https://forms.office.com/g/rrrbXW2qr5
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